
 
 

 

 

Dear students and parents 

Warm greetings to you all; 

Hope you have enjoyed the mid-year break and have charged your 

batteries for a new and fruitful school term. 

Kindly note that you should be back to school on Saturday the 10th 

of February 2024.  Your teachers can’t wait to meet you. 

Noteworthy; daily schedules for Primary and Prep. stages have some 

changes.  New schedules are to be announced soon.  On the other hand, 

KG schedules are the same; no changes took place. 

We wish all our beloved students a pleasant and fruitful term. 

 

 School Director 

 

 Mona Kamal 


